
Public Notice 
Public Involvement Notification 

Dorwins Mill Rd Bridge Replacement over Bear Creek  
Pepin County 

 
The Pepin County Highway Department in conjunction with the Wisconsin 
Department of Transportation proposes to replace a bridge on Dorwins Mill Road 
over Bear Creek.  The proposed replacement is located approximately 0.4 miles 
north of the intersection with US-10 in the Town of Durand, Pepin County 
(Section 24, T25N, R13W). 
 
All interested persons are encouraged to attend a Public Involvement Meeting at 
6:00 P.M. on April 15, 2024 at the Pepin County Board Room at 740 7th Ave W, 
Durand, WI 54736. 
 
The public is encouraged to attend this informational meeting to learn more about 
the proposed improvements and provide input.  Project maps and other 
information will be on display, and consultant staff will be available to explain the 
proposed improvements and answer questions.  Information on how to present 
verbal and written testimony will be provided at the public meeting. 
 
The meeting facility is wheelchair accessible.  Deaf or hard of hearing persons 
needing assistance may call the Wisconsin Telecommunication Relay System 
(dial 711).  To allow time for arranging assistance, please call no later than three 
working days prior to the meeting. 
 
For additional information, please contact Aaron Palmer, P.E. by email at 
apalmer@westbrookeng.com, by phone at (608) 588-7866, or by mailing written 
comments to: ATTN: Aaron Palmer, Westbrook Associated Engineers, Inc., P.O. 
Box 429, Spring Green, WI 53588. 
 

 


